DEPARTMENT OF CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL



December 3, 2020

File No.:

Ms. Joyce Dudley, POST Commission Chair Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training

Attention: Scott Loggins, Assistant Executive Director, POST Standards and Development Division

Dear Chairperson Dudley:

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to nominate a member of the California Highway Patrol (CHP) for participation on the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) Advisory Committee. I have worked with Assistant Chief Ezery Beauchamp for many years and I have watched him promote through the ranks of the Department. Assistant Chief Beauchamp's strong work ethic and high degree of professionalism have played a significant role in his success within the CHP.

As the newly appointed commander of our Personnel and Training Division, Assistant Chief Beauchamp's managerial skills and dedication to providing the highest level of training for law enforcement officers in California make him an excellent candidate for a role on the POST Advisory Committee. I highly recommend he be given your upmost consideration for this position.

Thank you for providing the CHP with this opportunity. Please feel free to contact me to discuss this recommendation in greater detail.

Sincerely,

A. L. RAY Commissioner



M.Alvez MA
12/24/2020
An Internationally Accredited Agency